JULY « AUGUST 2025

NEWS

FRS Youth Tour

The Foundation for Rural Service (FRS), along with
Twin Lakes and other NTCA-member companies,
sponsor the Youth Tour to Washington D.C.

The Youth Tour gives rural high school students from
around the United States the opportunity to visit
Washington D.C. on a four-day tour. Twin Lakes is
proud to sponsor Brooklynn Loftis from Livingston
Academy and Gunter Fitzgerald from Pickett County
High School. Left to Right: Gunter Fitzgerald (Pickett County High School),

Ashley Hillabrand (Twin Lakes Employee), Brooklynn Loftis (Livingston Academy)

FRS Scholarship

The Foundation for Rural Service (FRS) offers an annual
college scholarship program to help further higher
education among rural youth. Twin Lakes, in
partnership with FRS, sponsors the students who apply
for this scholarship. This year, we are proud to

2025 FRS General Scholarship

Shvosen Madison Smith D announce Madison Smith from Monterey High School as
Tuo Thousand e Hundred g, a2025 FRS Scholarship Recipient. Madison will receive a
PV one-time $2,500 scholarship to further her education at
Tennessee Tech University. Congratulations Madison
and the Class of 2025!

Left to Right: Madison Smith (FRS Scholarship Winner), Gail Myers
(Twin Lakes Board Member), Jonathan West (Twin Lakes General Manager/CEO)

FRS Grant

As part of its ongoing commitment to rural communities across the country, the Foundation for Rural Service (FRS)
provides annual grants for communities served by NTCA members such as Twin Lakes. The goal of this program is to
support local efforts to build and sustain a high quality of life in rural America. The grants, ranging from $250 to $5,000,
are intended to be invested back into rural communities. Grant projects are concentrated in four major areas: business,
community and economic development, education, and applications of telecommunications. Visit us online at
twinlakes.net or check out our Facebook page for more information.
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Summer Made Secure

From the pool to the barn, a Twin Lakes security
system can help you keep tabs on everything
going on around the house this Summer. Video
monitoring, door alarms, lighting controls, and
more make it easy to monitor the places you
can’t be. Contact us to learn more!

Enter the Twin Lakes
10 GIG Days of Summer
Giveaway!

DAYS OF SUMMER

e Visit twinlakes.net/summer2025
or scan the QR code

e Contestruns6/24 - 7/17

e Enter every 24 hours
The more you enter, the more chances at winning!

¢ Follow us on Facebook!
We'll announce winners on the Twin Lakes Facebook
page beginning 7/8. Grand Prize drawing on 7/17.

Find Giveaway rules at twinlakes.net/summer2025

Contact
us today!

of July!

As a reminder, our
offices are closed on
Friday, July 4th.



